
  

 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing Notice   
Highland County  

Secondary Six Year Plan  
 

 
The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) and 
The Board of Supervisors of Highland County, in 
accordance with Section 33.1-70.01 of the Code of 
Virginia, will conduct a joint public hearing at 89 
Highland Center Drive in Monterey at 7:30 PM on May 
3, 2022.  The purpose of this public hearing is to 
receive public comment on the Secondary Six Year 
Improvement Plan for Fiscal Years 2023 through 2028.  
Copies of the proposed plan may be reviewed at the 
Highland County Administrator’s office or the Lexington 
Residency office of the Virginia Department of 
Transportation, located at 275 Alphin Lane, Lexington, 
Virginia.   
 
Persons requiring special assistance to attend and 
participate in this hearing should contact the Virginia 
Department of Transportation at 1-866-862-5844.  
Persons wishing to speak at this public hearing should 
contact the Highland County Administrator at 1-540-
468-2347. 
 
Join with Hangouts Meet 
meet.google.com/woj-rmce-mxj 
Join by phone 
+1 443-776-0845 (PIN: 472230548) 

https://meet.google.com/woj-rmce-mxj

